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I just love this time of year, 
and seeing the joy and 
excitement of our preschool 

friends during this season, 
is the BEST! We love their 
excitement about Santa and 

enjoy sharing the birth of 
Jesus through stories, 

songs, crafts, and prayer.  

Sadly, we will not be able to 
have our Christmas 

program this year. It has 
always been one of the 

highlights of the season to 
see all of your children 
singing together on stage to 

celebrate Jesus’ birth. We 
will continue to celebrate 
throughout our preschool 

days together, and hope to 
share a little surprise with 

you before the end of the 
month! 

As we wrap up 2020, and all 

of its unexpected turns, I 
pray that you all have a 
wonderful season reflecting 

on your many blessings. We 
thank you for sharing your 

sweet children with us. We 
consider them to be some of 
our blessings too!  

   

Sincerely, 
Tiffany Lehman 

 

 

It’s beginning to look a lot like 
Christmas! 

 

Looking Ahead 
 DECEMBER 18TH :  

CHRISTMAS BREAK BEGINS 
(NO SCHOOL ON THE 18TH) 
 

 JANUARY 4TH: PRESCHOOL  
CLASSES RESUME 
 

 JANUARY 18TH MARTIN  
LUTHER KING. JR. DAY:  
NO SCHOOL  
 

 JANUARY 20TH : FIRST DAY  
FOR CURRENT FAMILIES TO 
TURN IN REGISTRATION 
FOR 21-22 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

 JANUARY 25TH : FIRST DAY  
FOR NEW FAMILIES TO 
TURN IN REGISTRATION 
FOR 21-22 
SCHOOL YEAR 
 

 JANUARY 28TH 4S/ ALT. K   
CONFERENCES 
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Carmel United Methodist Church Preschool  

2021-2022 Registration 

 

Returning Families and Church Members: We will be sending home information 
about our classes and registration packets with all current students the first week 
of December. This information can also be found on our website 
www.carmelumc.org under the preschool tab. On or after January 20, 2021 you 
may choose to: 

 Send your completed registration and programming fee in your child’s 
backpack.  

 Drop off the registration packet and programming fee at the preschool 
doors #6 

New Families: New families can visit our website www.carmelumc.org to 
download and complete the registration under the preschool tab. On or after 
January 25, 2021 you may choose to: 

 Mail the completed registration and programming fee to the preschool 621 
South Rangeline Rd. Carmel, IN 46032 attention Tiffany Lehman. 

 Drop off the registration packet and programming fee to the preschool 
doors #6 

Please reach out to Tiffany tlehman@carmelumc.org or Nicole 
ntodd@carmelumc.org if you have any questions.  

http://www.carmelumc.org/
http://www.carmelumc.org/
mailto:tlehman@carmelumc.org%20or
mailto:ntodd@carmelumc.org
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Cold weather is here. Please remember to wear or pack coats, gloves, and hats 
for your children. They love their outside play time, and we want them to be 

comfortable as they play. As long as conditions allow, and the wind chill 
temperature is above 32 degrees, we will play outside for a chance to get fresh 

air and exercise (hopefully this will help you with naptime later )!  

 

 

School Closings and Delays 

 

As winter weather approaches, please remember that we follow 
WEATHER closings and delays posted by Carmel Clay City Schools. To 
accommodate all of the changes that have been made by Carmel clay 
Schools, the preschool will operate under the following hours in case of 
weather delays and closings: 

1 hour delay: Preschool will be in session from 10:00-1:00 

2 hour delay: Preschool will be in session from 10:30-1:00 

School Closing: Preschool will also be closed for that day 


